
GRAND JUNCTION 
CITY COUNCIL WORKSHOP 

 
October 30, 2000 

 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction, Colorado, met on Monday, October 30, 
2000 at 7:00 p.m. in the City Hall Auditorium to discuss workshop items.  Those present 
were Cindy Enos-Martinez, Earl Payne, Jack Scott, Jim Spehar, Janet Terry, Reford 
Theobold, and President of the Council Gene Kinsey.  
 
 
Summaries and action on the following topics: 
  
1. 24 Road Corridor Plan – Postponed 

 
Action Summary – Postponed until the Public Hearing takes place at the 
November 1, 2000 City Council Meeting. 

 
2. Budget Update & Review  

 
Administrative Services Director Ron Lappi reviewed the 2000-2001 Biennial 
Budget and highlighted the changes to the 2001 budget. 
 
Action Summary – Council received the 2000-2001 Biennial Budget Report and 
were advised that the 2000 Supplemental Appropriation and 2001 Appropriation 
Ordinance is scheduled for first reading November 15 and second/final reading 
December 6, 2000. 


